
 

 

 

  
Summer Term’s News 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

  After a busy Spring term, 

Summer has finally arrived with hopes of 

warmer days ahead.  

Termly focus 
This term’s focus is transition and how best 

we can support our children. 

Summer term can be a difficult time for 

some children with upcoming transition, 

whether it is a new school or a new class 

with new faces and environments to get 

used to. 

We have a range of transitional support 

that we offer including: a pupil passport (a 

visual way for your child to share 

information about themselves with their 

new staff), additional visits to a new setting 

for those leaving us for secondary or those 

joining (as well as visits for children 

transferring in school to a new year group), 

social stories and transition interventions. 

Transition day in June will give your child 

the opportunity to meet their new teacher 

in the classroom they will be in. The children 

will complete transition work with their old 

class as well as with their new on the day. 

As part of the transition process, we also 

invite parents to meet with the class 

teacher their child is leaving, the new 

teacher they will be going to and the 

SENCO. The review meeting will look at  

 

 

 

 

 

 

target setting and give you the opportunity 

to be part of the handover discussion of how 

best to support your child in school as they 

move year group. 

Please look out for the letter in June. 

For those children in Year 6 who will be 

leaving us, they will have visits arranged to 

meet with the local secondary team and 

members of secondary school will be visiting 

school to observe children and meet them in 

an environment they are comfortable in. 

Parents can request a meeting with the 

secondary and primary school before their 

child moves in July. These meetings can also 

be requested for those children joining us 

from the infant settings. 

If you have any concerns in the meantime, 

please contact the class teacher or SENCO 

directly. 

 

Kooth is an online forum available to 

children 11 years plus (Year 6 children and 

into secondary school). They focus on 

working with children to develop a strong 

emotional wellbeing. The service offers 

free, safe and anonymous support and 

counselling. They are experienced with 

helping children with anxiety concerns 

including those around transition. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BEAM has leaflets on support for transition available on the Telford local SEND offer website. 

https://www.telford.gov.uk/downloads/download/3340/the_children_s_society_-_beam  

 

https://www.telford.gov.uk/downloads/download/3340/the_children_s_society_-_beam


 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Key Contacts 

SENDCO: Jane Kerr 

njs.send@taw.org.uk  

Inclusion Manager: Megan Hardy 

SEND admin: Vicky Potter 

Headteacher: Nicola Moody  

01952 386600 

Local offer: 

https://www.telfordsend.org.uk/site/index.php  

Telford and Wrekin SEND parent newsletter: 

www.telfordsend.org.uk/info/1/home/109/send_new
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